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THE TREASURY

Kaitohutohu I?aupapa Rawa

31 October 2011

Fabrizio
fyi-request-52-47852abb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Fabrizio

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, | acknowledge receipt of
your letter requesting:

| hope this email finds you well. | am writing to you in your capacity of Ministry
of Finance of New Zealand. Last year you stated "The Government doesn't
actually know how much New Zealand land is in foreign ownership" ( ref:
http://iwww.nbr.co.nz/article/how-much-nz-land-foreign-ownership-unknown-
127428)

So far, | was equally not successful in finding out this data. | would like to know
if in order to deal with this matter:

a) Did you asked for briefings to the Treasury or other entities in order to find
out the current status of the issue?

b) If you did so, could make them available to the public?

c) If you did not so, is there any sort of material you are using to deal with this
subject?

Your request was received in this office on 31 October 2011 and will be responded to
under the provisions of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Abbie Hughes
Ministerial Coordinator

1 The Terrace
PO Box 3724
Wellington

New Zealand

tel. 64-4-472 2733
fax. 64-4-473 0982
www.treasury.govt.nz



